Communication from Public

Name:
Date Submitted: 11/12/2020 09:26 PM
Council File No: 14-0268-S13

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am deeply concerned about the need to keep families and people
generally, housing secured. It is so important to provide every
opportunity to assist those who are struggling with maintaining
housing to have their rights protected and not be be harassed by
landlords. Please support the Anti Harassment Bill to protect
tenants



